
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are excited about the library visit next week. Thank you for all the 

parents who offered to volunteer. If it is your first-time volunteering, 

please bring a form of ID with you on the day to show to the office 

staff. Thank you.  

Homework will be sent out on Fridays in a paper format along with a spelling list. 

Please let us know if you need another copy. We will encourage children to put these 

sheets in their bags or in their homework folders.  

On Thursdays, children can bring into school a book for show and tell. They can talk 

about the story, where they got the book from and what is their favourite part. Please 

send in only books- no toys.  

CLIC learn its: 
4+7=11 
4+8=12 
4+9=13 

 
Spelling: these are the list of words children will be tested on Friday, 27th of September: by, 
shy, spy, pylon, dry, fly, reply, python, door, floor 
 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   
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